BANK OF AM FRICA wiceria) umiren,

138/146 Broad Street,
P. 0. Box 2317, Lagos, Nigeria.
Telephone: 25961/4

November 15, 1976

FERRELL POLLOCK

VICE PRESIDENT
OPERATIONS

Mr. A.D. Dirkzwager

Assistant Manager

Bank of America (Nigeria) Ltd.
1 Queen'!s Barracks Road

Apapa

Dear Adriaan:

Thank you for your letter of November 2, 1976 wherein
you have requested for re-assignment at the end of
your current tour. VYour desire for another assignment
within the Western Hemlsphere 1s also noted.
In compliance with the request 1 have already initiated
the necessary paper work. Meanwhile, it will be in order

if you leave Nigeria out of future planning.

Regards.

Sincerely yours,

cc: Mr. Ellis Chane
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